


Dear Delegates, 

I hope you all are handling the adjustments and staying safe. This letter is to give an update on a few things regarding the TJCSGA 2020 convention. As most of you know, we will no longer be doing a face-to-face convention due to the COVID-19. The Executive Board is working hard to make as much as a smooth transition to online, however not all will be able to transfer. 
The awards have been a heavy conversation with the Executive Board and a lot of hard decisions made. The Executive Board has made the decision to strike the following awards from committee review; Scrapbook, Event of the Year Award, Community Service Award, Essay Award, and Poetry Award. You can still send each of those awards in that will then have each College vote. We are releasing updated competition guidelines that explains more information. Also, to give our awards committee the time they need to review submissions, we are moving the awards deadline up to 5:00 pm on Wednesday April 22nd. 
The awards committee will be set up differently this year than from years past. We will have four (4) separate committees that will review certain awards. This will help the committee get through all awards easier. The members for this committee shall be chosen by the Region Executive Boards. The Region boards must choose these members no later than Friday April 17th. 
This year, we will not be reviewing and voting on any new amendments or resolutions due to the inability to have a proper discussion and debate. On the Friday, April 24th at 10:00am, we will still be taking any that was brought to our attention to pass to the next Executive Board. However, the only amendments and resolutions we will be voting on is from last year that was pushed forth due to having proper discussion. The Executive Board will be e-mailing all documents out before the convention to give your college time to collect your thoughts and votes it would be.
The Executive Board is placing updated guidelines (Competition, Campaign, and Dress Code) on the website so please pay attention to any new information. We still expect that the delegates to dress appropriately even when on camera, however, we did ease away from the business professional. The Executive Board will continue to update you all on information that is approved so there is no confusion with old information.

Respectfully,




Brooks W. Melton 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
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